
 

 

Susan Morris – President, Veterans Trust and Advisor, Nebraska Philanthropic Trust 

Sue Morris currently serves as President, Veterans Trust (formerly Veterans Ambulatory Center 

Development Corporation), the private philanthropic entity that partnered with the U.S. 

Department of Veterans Affairs to design and construct the new ambulatory care center in 

Omaha, Nebraska.  This first-of-its kind public-private partnership under the CHIP-In for 

Veterans Act, delivered a national award-winning facility for Veteran medical care on-time and 

under budget.  Formerly President of Heritage Omaha from 1995-2020, Ms. Morris was 

involved with numerous capital campaigns totaling over $1 billion, including the Holland 

Performing Arts Center, Charles Schwab Field to host the College World Series and University of 

Nebraska Omaha Baxter Arena.  Widely recognized for her abilities to fund raise and deliver 

capital projects, Ms. Morris now also serves as Advisor to Nebraska Philanthropic Trust. 

 


